
 

Clarification of the Auburn Hills technology/computer literacy proposal: 

The idea of this motion is that students could benefit from having some sort of technological 
competency requirement in addition to other components required by their degree programs.  The 
Auburn Hills campus drafted a motion calling for some kind of technological or computer competency 
requirement for students.  We left the details out because we wanted to leave the door open for further 
discussion.  As the motion below states, establishing a technological and computer requirement might 
take the form of an actual class, perhaps a test, or whatever else folks think would be appropriate for 
achieving the goal of technological and/or computer literacy across the disciplines.   

 

The motion currently reads: 

1)      The AH campus moves that the college establish a computer and technology literacy 
requirement (or assessment) for all students that obtain a degree at OCC.   

 

 


